
 

 
 
 

 
Circular No. 412 

 Date: 03rd December 2023 
All ASC Member Federations/Associations 
 
SUBJECT: VIDEO COURSE (PISTOL)  
 
Dear Friends, 
 

We convey our sincere greetings to all shooting federation members of Asian Shooting 

Confederation (ASC). 

 
As part of ASC Development Continuous Program, the ASC President Sheikh Salman 
AlSabah, ASC Headquarters in collaboration with Kuwait Shooting Federation took an 
initiative to prepare a video course for beginners in Pistol Shooting. This course will cover 
different aspects including warm-up in Pistol Shooting, Air Pistol Shooting Techniques 
and many more.  
 
We kindly ask your federation, athletes, and coaches to benefit from this video course 
which will be available on ASC website and YouTube channel from 09th December 2023. 
 
Lastly, we convey our sincere gratitude to Mr. Gennady Solodovnikov - ASC Technical 
Consultant & Pistol Coach (Kuwait Shooting Federation) for his contribution to this 
initiative and assistance in elevating the standard of excellence within the Asian Shooting 
Sport Community. 
 
Thank you and Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
President – Kuwait Shooting Federation 
Secretary General - Asian Shooting Confederation 


